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The Women's International League for Peace 
and Freedom (WILPF) will sponsor an Interna­
tional Seminar of Indigenous Women of the 
Americas on June 28-30, 1992 in Santa Cruz, Bolivia.This 
meeting will serve as a tribute to Indian women, and to 
support the right to life, territory, culture and political 
participation of indigenous people. 

The seminar will be held in preparation for 
the WI F XXV International Congress which 
will be held in Santa Cruz, Bolivia on July 1 
and will culminate in the signing of a "Peace 
and Justice Treaty among the Women of the 

mericas." 

The WILPF is an international organization 
which seeks to unite women all over the world 
in an effort to work towards peace and human 
rights. 

SAIIC Newsletter 


